
MEMORANDUM

DATE: 		11/24/14

FROM: 		Ken Mitchell/EPA Region 4

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

SUBJECT:	Discussion of the Clean Power Plan with the Jacksonville Electric Authority (JEA)


SUMMARY:        

Region 4 provided information on the Clean Power Plan to the Jacksonville Electric on October 28, 
2014; specifically, regarding JEA’s questions about how to handle and account for their current and
anticipated out of state generation.  The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed 
on June 2, 2014.  

ATTENDEES:

EPA
Ken Mitchell/EPA R4
David McNeal/EPA R4
Keith Goff/EPA R4
Mikhail Adamantiades/EPA OAP
Nicholas Swanson/EPA OAP
Beth Conlin/EPA OAQPS
Lora Strine/EPA OAQPS

External Stakeholders
Bud Para/JEA
Nancy Kilgo/JEA
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